
Dear Parents and carers,

It has been another busy week at

GCA. Year 3 started their

swimming lessons and this was

a great success - they had so

much fun. We also had the fire

service visit to discuss fire safety

with the children. We learned

that if we see a person on fire we

should shout ‘Stop, Drop and

Roll’ and that we should test our

fire alarms monthly. 

In assembly today we spoke

about the Book Nook and the

opportunity to apply to become

a book Nook supervisor. This is

an important role and the

children need to complete an

application form for this. If they

did not collect one today they

can come and get one on

Monday. I will post the form on

the dojo story so they can start

thinking about what they want

to write. In the coming weeks

there will be further
opportunities for the children to

apply for responsibilities within

school. 
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whole school - 89.79%
Year 1 - 97.98%
Year 2 - 84.78%
Year 3 - 95.24%
Year 4 - 92.63%
Year 5 - 89.18%
Year 6 - 90.48%

ATTENDANCE!
SCHOOL

Upcoming
Events

1st May 9am - Coffee morningwith the family support teamWeek beginning 13th May -Year 6 SATS week
27th May - Summer Half term16th June - Fathers Daybreakfast


